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Activities, accomplishments, issues of concern 

The committee met twice this semester. 

Our proposal was approved by the Faculty Council and the Dean. We are moving forward with 
two of our key strategies for our “Diversity, Inclusion, and Excellence Plan” – a call for “diversity 
liaisons” and proposals for funding to promote diversity initiatives. 

Diversity Liaisons – we request that all academic units in the College of Arts & Sciences to 
identify a tenured faculty member in their unit to serve as that units ‘Diversity Liaison,’ with 
whom the CAS Diversity Committee can communicate, share information and work to enhance 
diversity and inclusion in the college. 
Proposals for Funding – we will be putting out a call for proposals for projects to enhance 
diversity and inclusion within the college. 
 


